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Griffith Youth Baseball Board Meeting 
Meeting Minutes 

June 4, 2023 
 
Attendance:  Kyle Hecht*, Erinn Hecht*, Stevie Fleming*, Josh Bridegroom*, Colleen Domazet*, Chris 
Mulligan, Josh Kerr, Cody Michniewicz 
 
Also in attendance: Felicia and Danny Newsome 
 
The Meeting was called to order in the board room at 2:30pm 
 
Motion to approve May Minutes by Stevie. Josh Bridegroom 2nds. Motion approved. 
 
TREASURER'S REPORT 

● Current balance $20,300. 
● Outstanding bills for Varsity and Fox Photography. 
● $1250 received from Midwest Irish for utilizing our Babe Ruth field M-TH until end of July. 

 
COMMUNICATIONS REPORT 

● Fall Ball survey was successful and results were in favor of having a Fall Ball season. 
● Erinn and Colleen will put together information for Closing Ceremonies and have information out soon.  
● Trophies will be ordered asap. 

 
SPONSORSHIP REPORT 

● N/A 
 

FUNDRAISING/EVENTS REPORT 
● Reminder that RailCats is coming up on the 7th. 
● Don from Griffith Generals will do a game with GYB. Tickets will be $10. Possible other events 

including closing ceremony. July 15th fundraiser night. Will promote their kid clinics to our league. 
 
BABE RUTH REPORT – Umps at Babe Ruth are great, tournaments week of the 19th 
MAJOR REPORT – Balks need to be enforced, umps need to be on same page with managers and coach 
MINOR REPORT – Games are competitive, teams are improving 
ROOKIE REPORT – Kids not hitting much but hoping to improve 
TBALL REPORT - N/A 
ALL STAR REPORT – Teams are being confirmed and will be submitted soon. 
TRAVEL REPORT - N/A 
 
OLD BUSINESS  

1. Scoreboards are still not working right. Still trying to troubleshoot with the tech company.  
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2. Still needing quotes for pitcher’s mounds. Kyle will work on this. 
3. Fall Ball motion approved. Kyle will contact the Town to make sure our lease can be extended. 

Once confirmed, we will have more details and start pushing out information. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 

1. We will get costs for new bases, especially at Major Field. 
2. We need to make sure that umpires are enforcing league rules and are on the same page as our 

Managers. Parents all agreed to our code of conduct and will be reminded, if necessary. 
3. Division Commissioners will give Kyle a list of equipment that is needed or needs to be replaced. 

 
 
ADJOURNMENT: Meeting Adjourned at 3:00pm. Next Meeting TBD. 


